Dear Commissioner De Gucht and Ambassador Froman.

As you begin negotiations for a Transatlantic Trade and Investment Partnership, we hope you will address these concerns from US and EU civil society organizations on the potential impacts of such an accord on food systems in both regions. We would appreciate the opportunity to meet with you or your representatives as the negotiations evolve.

Sincerely,

Karen Hansen-Kuhn

International Program Director

Institute for Agriculture and Trade Policy

Washington, DC office

1100 15th St, NW, 11th Floor

Washington, DC 20005

Tel[Art. 4.1(b)]

www.iatp.org